
SGA Senate Minutes for September 17th, 2009 

4:30  Call to Order 

4:31  Roll Call 

4:32  Officer Reports 

Philanthropic Coordinator announced that she will need assistance painting banners for 
upcoming blood drives. 

Zeta representatives asked for help in recruiting ladies on campus.  Also, wear pink on 
Wednesday to support Zeta’s philanthropy.  For more information, visit zta@mtsu.edu. 

Senator Hix announced that there has been talk of taking away tailgating.  We must take 
steps to clean up in order to keep our privileges. 

 SGA may make a float for Homecoming.  Please brainstorm ideas.  

4:54  Adjournment  


